Miscellaneous
AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Medicaid
State Plan Amendment

The Agency for Health Care Administration is requesting an amendment to the Medicaid State Plan. The amendment seeks approval to update the State Plan to end previously approved emergency provisions related to the COVID-19 Public Health Emergency. This amendment to the State Plan will have no federal fiscal impact for federal fiscal year (FFY) 2020-21 and a decrease of $8,126,638 in federal funds for FFY 2021-22. The effective date for this amendment will be July 1, 2021.

 Interested parties may contact the following staff for further information: Cole Giering, Bureau of Medicaid Policy, located at 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 20, Tallahassee, Florida 32308-5407, by telephone at: (850)412-4691 or by e-mail at: Cole.Giering@ahca.myflorida.com.
